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Newsletter 7 March 2022 

 

The week gone by…. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fidget and Finger Strengthening Activities 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Established 1965 

Here we are incorporating 

pincer grip enhancing activities 

to the children’s daily routines. 

This is in addition to Ashley and 

Karen’s ‘Funky Finger Time’  

https://help-for-early-years-providers.education.gov.uk/physical-development/fine-motor-skills
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St.Davids Day & Shrove Tuesday (1 March) 

St. David is the Patron Saint of Wales and the Welsh traditionally wear a leek or daffodil in their 

buttonhole….to mark the occasion our children created some beautiful daffodil artwork… 

 

Role Play – Florists   

 

Role-play is an essential part 

of a child’s creative 

development 

https://www.standard.co.uk/news/uk/when-st-davids-day-2022-wales-patron-saint-a4077991.html
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World Book Day 2022    The books we chose to explore for World Book Day were….  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can you guess our 3rd book?..... 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/The_Very_Hungry_Caterpillar
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/The_Tiger_Who_Came_to_Tea#:~:text=From%20Wikipedia%2C%20the%20free%20encyclopedia%20The%20Tiger%20Who,consumes%20all%20the%20food%20and%20drink%20they%20have.
https://www.elmer.co.uk/about-elmer/
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REMINDER Parent/ Pre-School Teacher Calls – Spring 

Term 

Our pre-school teacher calls for the Spring Term are 
planned for the weeks commencing 7th and 14th March.  
 
This call is an opportunity for a member of staff to update 
you on how your child is getting on at pre-school and a 
chance for you to ask any questions you may have.  
 
Calls will be limited in time to allow us to call every parent/ 
carer, however should there be anything you wish to 
discuss in more depth we can arrange a second call with 
you.  
 
Calls will not be scheduled. Should you miss your 
phone call we will leave a message for you to contact us 
and arrange a more convenient time to speak. 

 
 

Donations Needed… 

Pots & Pans…We are going to 

revamp, refresh and improve on our 

music wall in the garden! We need 

your old household pots and pans 

(anything the children can use to make 

music/ create sound with).  

Barbies -  If you are having a clear out 

and no longer need your barbies we 

can give them a good home here at 

pre-school.  

Spades – We are always in need of 

child sized spades etc for our outdoor 

areas (sand pit etc).  

Please feel free to bring these items in 

when you drop off/collect your child. 


